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Arcand, Richard

From: Abby Evankow 
Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2019 11:08 AM
To: Beaulieu, Philip; Dobbins, Caleb
Cc: Sheehan, Victoria; Stewart, Sarah
Subject: Jimtown Rd, Gorham
Attachments: LetterFromRoseMay2016.pdf

Good morning Phil and Caleb, 
 
This should further demonstrate the lack of OHRV connectivity for Jimtown Rd. 

 
 
I appreciate your looking into this. 
 
-Abby Evankow 

 
Gorham 

 




